

Dear Beloved friends and family,

We enjoyed our time in Topeka, Kansas! With so many friends to see, we're sorry we did not get to see everyone. We kept saying "Next time...." And Lord willing we will have more opportunities to visit together.

We landed in Tennesee and are now with our daugher Janie and family. We have been using this as a base for a few weeks. Last week we were with Marc and Jan Limbaugh and Renew Church in Carrollton, Georgia.

We will be heading to Dothan, Alabama on Oct. 1st. and then to Florida.

So far these are the remaining dates we have booked:

October 8 Charity Chapel, Pensacola

October 15 Northridge, Pensacola

If you would like to see us, we would love to get together! Please let us know! Our phone number (530-638-3494) "text number only" is a US number. Whether we are in Thailand or the States you can reach us at this number. Also Facebook is a great way to communicate as well.

Thank you so much for your continued prayer for our team and churches in Thailand.

We have a special prayer request for our team who have been particularly hard hit in the past months. Please agree with us in standing against these attacks. They are on the forefront evangelizing and going out everyday to minister to the needy. They are key to what God is doing in the villages of the Northeast.

We invited a local pastor in the city of Khon Kaen to minister for our celebration gathering on the first Sunday. When we talked to him afterward, he was so enthusiastic and encouraged to see what God has done in the villages around the city. He asked us to come share with the pastors of a group who is aimed at ministering specifically in the Northeast. He wants us to share how God worked among the village people to bring them to Christ in the midst of a Buddhist culture. He would like for us to help others to do the same in other areas of the Northeast. We would love to see many more Northeastern Thai leaders get the vision to reach their own people. Please keep all the Thai pastors and leaders in your prayers. May His kingdom come in Thailand as in Heaven!

October 2023









Thank you for being a partner of this Gospel ministry! We love you! Bill and Julie Hughes

email: billandjuliehughes@gmail.com facebook: facebook.com/billandjuliehughes